Spectator information:
After a two-year hiatus, spectators will be permitted to attend the 2021 edition of Futures Cup. In order to provide as safe an environment as possible, we ask that everyone completes a lateral flow test before coming to the venue.
Where a test result is positive, that person should not come to either the hockey venue or the accommodation site.
Do not come on-site if you have the following symptoms/circumstances:
· A high temperature – this means you feel hot to touch on your chest or back (you do not need to measure your temperature)
· A new, continuous cough – this means coughing a lot for more than an hour, or 3 or more coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual)
· A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste – this means you've noticed you cannot smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal

If you have symptoms, complete a lateral flow test and do not come to the venue unless you are given the all-clear. This is paramount to the safety of everyone else on-site! 
We ask you to bring your own mask, hand sanitiser and water bottle (there are plenty of water refill stations around the venue). 
Please ensure that whilst on-site you clean your hands regularly, there will be sanitising stations around the venue. 
Please follow the facility rules when accessing indoor spaces. Facemasks must be worn at all times when in indoor spaces. We are also discouraging close mixing of opposing teams, and spectators whilst in competition e.g players hugging parents.
